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23rd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am excited to let you know of a wonderful opportunity that has arisen for Mr Wright. He 
has been offered a job at the International School Massachusetts, Boston starting in 
September 2024. This will mean Mr Wright will be saying goodbye to the St Joseph’s family 
at the end of July. 
 
Mr Wright joined the staff team as a trainee teacher in September 2019 under the 
mentorship of Mr Philpott and has seen his teaching skills grow and develop at the school 
over the past 4 years or so. His talents and contributions to school life go beyond the 
classroom and the entire community will really miss him. However, we couldn’t be happier 
for Mr Wright and his family and the exciting chapter that lies ahead for them all. 
 
I know you will want to join me in congratulating Mr Wright and wishing him every success 
for the next stage of his teaching career. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Walker 
Head Teacher 
 
 


